
COLUMBIA BROADCASTING SYSTEM, INC. 
485 Madison Avenue, New York 22, New York • PLaza 1-2345 

Februar.y 1, 1956 

Mr. Frank A. Parsons 
Director of Publicity 
WaShington & Lee University 
P. o. Box 926 
Lexington, Virginia 

Dear Mr. Parsons: 

Thank you for your letter of January 30 
to r-u-. Gitlin regarding the Mock Con­
vention at Washington Lee University. 

We don 1 t know at this t:ilne what we 
might be able to do with this, but I 
am forwarding it to our News Department 
for possible use. 

JPJ:lk 

P. Jet 
Assistant D rector o 


